Hi Rooftop Parents…… 
Wish your Holiday finds you in Good Health, and Great Spirit. Chorus is starting again for Spring Semester on 1/21 2016.  Permission Slip is attached to this Wednesday Bulletin. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]There is a change in our fee structure…. Chorus has always been a low cost, parent volunteer/funded after-school music enrichment. We are not school/PTA funded. Chorus needs all its students with $65/each to sustain a music teacher. No one else gets any pay or compensation. Therefore, only until we get fully covered, then we can offer scholarships. You must also be in SFUSD Free Lunch Program. This decision is regrettable, but necessary to keep Chorus afloat. Signups without attaching fee will be placed in Waiting list until budget is reached. Thanks for understanding, hope in future we don’t need to do this. 
Bring Permission Slip, and check $65, to Rooftop Chorus on first day 1/21/16 to MPR or bring it to school office. Waiting list will be called on week of 1/28/16.
Questions?_email Victor Yan…..vicyan51@yahoo.com

I hereby give permission to join Rooftop Chorus starting 1/21/16.
 Child(ren)_______________________Grade___________
Rm______________Teacher______________________

Signature____________________________date_______email______________________Cell_________________


